
Appendix T.2 

All-Star Participation Form 
The Newbury Park Girls Softball Association will soon be selecting the All-Star Tournament Teams. There will be “Gold” 
teams selected for each division and some divisions may have a “Silver” and “Bronze” team as well. 

 
The “Gold” team will participate in the ASA Championship Tournaments and other selected tournaments. The “Silver” and 
“Bronze” teams may not play the same schedule as the “Gold” team. All teams will be selected by vote of the Managers and 
Head Coaches in that division. Managers and Head Coaches can also nominate players not currently on their team. (Appendix 
T). 

 

All teams will participate in weekend tournaments (Friday through Sunday) through ASA Championship Play, as well as 
some additional tournaments through the end of July (dates are approximate). Some tournaments may involve overnight 
travel.  Parental supervision and support are required. 

 
Practices will begin approximately May 1st and can be held every day at the Team Manager’s discretion. However, regular 
season team participation (practice and games) is the priority and will supersede All Star practices. The goal of the league and 
the coaching staff is for the “Gold” teams to win. The goal of the “Silver” and “Bronze” teams is to develop the skills 
and knowledge necessary to compete as future Gold team players. Managers will provide opportunities for player 
development but have sole discretion as to position selection. Please refer to Appendix T for minimum playing requirements set 
forth for all managers to comply with during the All-Star season. 

 
While participation on a tournament team is a major commitment, it is an honor to be selected and have the opportunity to have 
fun and increase your daughter’s abilities. 

 
Please read the following before agreeing to participate: 

 
1. If you are selected for the “Gold” team, you cannot decline and play for the “Silver or “Bronze” team unless 

approved by the Executive Board (Special written request must be submitted in writing – see below). 
2. If you are selected to the “Silver” team, you may be playing against “Gold” teams in selected tournaments. 
3. You are required to attend all practices and games. Please note below if there are any dates that you will be 

unavailable.  This information will be used to help select the All-Star Team. 
4. Names of selected players will be announced by approximately May 1st. 

 
Please complete the following and return to the NPGS Player Agent by no later than April 15th of the given year.  
 
Player’s Name:    Division:   Phone:     

 
   Yes, I am interested in being considered 

 

I am unavailable the following dates (please provide reason also): 
 

 

 
 

 
   No, I am not interested in being considered 

 

 
Special Request (to be submitted to the Executive Board for approval): 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

Signature                                                                                                                     Date 


